CITY OF

Office of
WATER SUPERINTENDENT

CITY OF TWIN FALLS
POTABLE WATER CAPACITY PERMIT

Chobani, LLC.
3450 Kimberly Road
Twin Falls, ID 83301

is authorized to draw a daily total capacity of 2.0 MGD of potable water from the City of Twin Falls
potable water system. This permit reflects the permanent increase of 1.0 MGD of potable water under
the August 22, 2023, Potable Water and Wastewater Agreement between Chobani and the City of Twin
Falls in addition to the original 1.0 MGD of potable water capacity under the November 3, 2011,
Development Agreement between the City of Twin Falls, Urban Renewal Agency of the City of Twin
Falls, and Agro-Farma Idaho, Inc. Any questions concerning the potable water capacity that is permitted
to Chobani by the City of Twin Falls should be directed to the water superintendent, who can be reached
at 208-736-2275.

= ] - . . .
This permit is executed as,of thedate-below and shall not expire as it represents a permanent increase.
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119 South Pavrk Ave W. Twin Falls. ID 83301 Phone: 208-736-2275 Fax: 208-736-1500
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